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Dear Councillor         5 November 2014 

You are summoned to attend an Ordinary Meeting of Priston Parish Council to be held on Monday 17th 

November 2014 in the Village Hall, commencing at 7.00pm. 

Prior to the formal business of the meeting there will be an opportunity for electors of the parish to 

address the Council on matters which cause them concern. 

Yours sincerely 

 Christine 
Christine Hunt 

Clerk to the Parish Council 

A G E N D A 

1. To note apologies 

2. Minutes of last meeting  

3. Matters Arising  

4. Correspondence 

5. Financial Report: To accept report from Clerk (attached) 

6. Request for funding for Father Christmas 

7. Village Design Statement (Councillors Cross and Davies) 

8. Litter Bins 

9. Lorry traffic in parish lanes 

10. Archiving of planning documentation 

11. Defibrillator: To accept report from Mr Wilkinson (to follow) 

12. Footpaths and Bridleways: To accept report from Councillor Whybrow (attached) 

13. Roads and Highways: To accept report from Councillor Girdlestone (attached) 

14. Priston Website: To accept report from Mr Bottle (attached) 

15. Planning Application: 

   Village Farm – Erection of single storey extension to form ancillary accommodation 

16. Brief reports of meetings attended outside parish: 

   Group Three BANES’ Parishes’ Cluster Tuesday 9 September / 

BANES’ Group ALCA 24 September / Parishes Liaison Wednesday 22 October  

17. Meeting to be attended outside parish: Connecting Communities –  

Date and venue to be confirmed 

18. To consider and agree schedule of meetings for 2015 

19. Date of next meeting: January 2015 (to be confirmed) commencing 7.00pm 

20. Any other business 

mailto:doug@pristonpattisons.force9.co.uk
mailto:priston_clerk@tiscali.co.uk
http://web@priston.org.uk/


Financial Report for Ordinary Meeting 17
th

 November 2014 
 
 

 

Balance as Bank Statement as at 30
th
 September 2014  £3,457.45 

 

(There was no balance in the defibrillator account at this time) 

    

 

Cheques written since this statement  

 Cam Valley Subscription         £5.00 

 Green Thumb (Special treatment)      £50.00 

           £55.00 

 

Precept received 1/10/2014    £2,750.00  

(Council Tax Support Grant of £20.00 included in this amount) 

  

 

Paid into Defibrillator Account      £182.00 

 Proceeds of Skittles Night held 11
th
 October 

 

 

Balance in Bank Account as at 5
th

 November 2014  

 General Account    £6,152.45 

 Defibrillator Account       £182.00 

       £6,334.45 
 

 

 

         

Invoice received and awaiting payment 

BWBSL supply of water and standing charge 

Drinking Trough and Fountain      £23.63 

 

 

Payments due  

 Clerk’s salary (31
st
 December)     £750.00 

Plus reimbursement of half Broadband charge     £23.25 

 

Donation to The Link        £50.00 

Donation to The Village Hall       £75.00 

  

 Computer indicates both black and colour print  

cartridges will need replacement          £50.00 (approx) 

    

 

 

  

 

  

 

Christine 

5
th
 November 2014  



The Priston Web 
Report to Priston Parish Council for Meeting on 17 November 2014 

 

 

Key updates since the Sep meeting: 

 

 Latest Council minutes and agendas. 

 Housing Development Boundary input to B&NES; 

 Calendar: Public Meeting: Village Design Statement (22/11), Knicker Lady Night (21/11), 

PAGE meeting 29/11) 

 Photos: Beau St. Hoard/Open Tower Day, Bus stop at dawn, 2014 Festival. 

 New 768 Bus Timetable. 

 Information re the proposed Farmborough Community Shop; 

 Priston Christmas gifts. 

 

Suggestions/contributions for additional content are most welcome. 

Richard Bottle 

web@priston.org.uk 

01761 471141 

 

 

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  - 

 

 

 

Roads and Highways Report for PPC Meeting 17
th

 November 2014 

 

All the pot-holes identified before the last meeting have been repaired. The pot-holes 

developing in the lane to the right from the top of Priston Hill (before the blind corner) have 

been noted. 

 

Gathorne Girdlestone 

3
rd

 November 2014 
 

 

 

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  - 

 

 

 

Footpaths and Bridleways Report for PPC Meeting 17
th

 November 2014 
 

Nothing to report. 

John Whybrow      

 

4
th
 November 2014 

  


